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MTA LEGISLATIVE ALERT
April 19, 2000

TO:

LOS ANGELES COUNTY ELECTED OFFICIALS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

Federal
The Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority recently submitted it’s FY 2001 Transportation Appropriations request to Congress.  

The MTA would formally like to request your support for it’s Appropriations’ request for Los Angeles County transportation programs and services.  We have enclosed a fact sheet, draft letter of support, draft resolution and Congressional address list.

The MTA appreciates your continued assistance and support.  Should you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact Claudette A. Moody, Director Government Relations, at (213) 922-2237 or Marisa Valdez Yeager, Government Relations Officer at (213) 922-2262. 
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